
LAKE MURRAY SENIORS BASS CLUB 
MARCH 2010 

MARCH BUSINESS MEETING 
The meeting was held on the 17th at Macedonia Church.  55 members were in attendance.  Our  

president, David Larrabee, presided over the meeting. 
—The drawing was held for 50/50 ($75) and a gift certificate.  Skip Parker won the $75 and Bill Sturm 
won the gag gift. 
—David brought up that the club has a plaque depicting the president, club champion, and big fish win-
ner for the year.  This plaque is not displayed anywhere and is available to the membership once a year 
at the awards  banquet.  The plaque is now full and a new one would have to be bought at the end of this 
year.  David asked if the club wanted to continue the tradition.  It was the vote of the club to discontinue 
the plaque. 
—David also asked that anyone having any tidbits about our tournaments provide him that information 
for the article that he writes each month for the Lake Murray News. 
—Marvin Brown announced that the tournament for “Freedom is not Free” scheduled for April 3rd has 
been postponed until May 15th. 
—The Pacolet club will fish Murray on the 25th starting at 7:30 and weigh in at 2:30. 
—There were two new members present:  Stan Herlong and Don Sky. 
—Remember those who are sick:  Ed Zobel’s wife is on a day to day trying to build her strength to re-
turn to Duke for the lung transplant.  One of our more faithful members passed away very recently:  
George Taylor.  A memorial will be sent in his memory. 
—If you want to fish the Kyle Page Tournament, Trucky’s will have the entry forms. 
—Dave Slaughter mentioned that our website has a page for vacation pictures.  If you have some pic-
tures you wish to post, send them to Dave via email.  There is also a For Sale page available. 
—Gene Hite has agreed to take over the service that George Taylor provided for hats, shirts, and jackets 
for club members.  See enclosed advertisement. 
—Dave McClintic offered our blessing and lunch was served. 
—A friendly reminder to all club members:  The third sentence under the heading TOURNAMENTS 
states:  “Team tournaments will consist of a boater and a non-boater paired randomly at the prior 
business meeting.” 
—David and Sam Gray then conducted the draw for our March tournament.  Thirty one boats and fifty 
nine members are scheduled to blast off at 8:30 with weigh in at 2:30.  
—The meeting was adjourned. 

Next meeting is on April 14th  
@ 11:00 @ Macedonia Church. 

Menu will be grilled chicken breast, rice & gravy, cole slaw, sliced tomatoes and rolls. 
Cost is $7.00 per person.  



Tournament Results 
Our March 2010 tournament was held on the 18th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 59 
members participated.  Thirty one boats departed at 8:30 on a nice morning.  The day 
turned out to be beautiful.  The results were 90 fish caught at an approximate weight of 182 
pounds. There were seven limits caught.  There was zero dead fish.       

   The winner’s were: 
 
First Place:  Earl Mueller and Kevin Ormerod  5 Fish  14.24 pounds 
Second Place: Dave Slaughter and Stan Herlong  4 Fish  10.73 pounds 
Third Place:  David Larrabee and Marion Maner 4 Fish  10.59 pounds 
Fourth Place:  Bill Crapps and Ron Wood   5 Fish  10.35 pounds 
Fifth Place:  Sam Gray and Russ Lineberry  5 Fish  10.33 pounds 
Sixth Place:  John Callahan and Charlie Smith  5 Fish    10.30 pounds 
Seventh Place: Don Sky and Jim Safley    4 Fish  10.26 pounds 
Eighth Place:  Marvin Brown and Wayne Chester 5 Fish    9.14 pounds 
Ninth Place:  J P Gould and Joe Fleming   5 Fish    8.54 pounds 
Tenth Place:  Skip Parker and Dave Gundler  5 Fish    7.57 pounds 
 
Big Fish:  Wayne Fulmer and Burl Fleming  7.05 pounds  
    

Congratulations!!! 
 

Next Tournament is April 15th 

Tournament Director News 
The next “one on one” will be held on April 8th from 7:30 —2:30. 

Please bring some change for the entry fee; i.e., two 10’s or a 10 and two 5’s. 
 

Rules for the “one on one”: 
1. Tournament fee is $20 per person of which $5 goes to Big Fish. 

2. A seven hour tournament starting at Safe Light or time designated by the TD. 
3. If you fish with a partner, fish must be separate at all times. 

4. If you come in late, you are disqualified. 
5. A quarter pound penalty for a dead fish. 

6. A pound penalty for a short fish. 
7. Pay out is as follows:  1—9 participants, 100%; 10—15 participants, 60% and 40%;  

16 participants and over, 50%, 30%, and 20%. 



NEED REPAIRS 
Earl Greenaway has all the parts to repair Minn Kota and Motor Guide Trolling Motors.  He 

also does reels and rods.  Give Earl a call at 796-1262 or 315-0939 (Cell). 

TRUCKY’S WHEELS 
 

 Used Car & Truck Sales & Rental Cars  
Marine Supplies 

1200 Chapin Road 
Chapin, SC  29036 

803-345-1511 
803-600-6266 (Cell) 

truckyswheels@bellsouth.net  

CLUB HATS AND SHIRTS 
Gene Hite is the person to contact.  He can get you a hat, shirt, or jacket and embroidery work. 

Give him a call @ 803-532-5011. 

INTERSTATE BATTERIES 
Buddy’s Marine is making batteries available to our bass club only for the following prices: 

24 MXHD—$79.95 SRM 27—$82.95 27 MXHD—$89.95 
199 W Hwy 378, Lexington, SC   29072 803-957-FISH 


